
Forbes Hall Community Centre Welcomes You Back! 
 

Please Join Us at an Open House on June 13th 
 
We are excited to show you the new Forbes Hall Community Centre; it has been a long wait since we 
packed up the old hall in the spring of 2019. Most Thetis Islanders have contributed to this significant 
undertaking with funding or volunteering (or both!), and the TICA Board sincerely thanks you.  Without 
this tremendous support, the expansion and rebuild could not have happened.  The new hall is for all 
islanders to use and enjoy, and we look forward to seeing you there! 
 
Please join us for an Open House on Sunday, June 13th from 10:00-12:00 or 1:00-3:00. 
 
To be able to hold this Open House during COVID restrictions, there will be guides to tour groups through 
the hall, with light refreshments to follow (and a bit of socializing). 
 
This event marks the re-opening of Forbes Hall: a limited opening while observing COVID protocols as they 
evolve through the summer.  
 
To sign up for a tour please contact events@forbeshall.ca or call Teresa Moore at 250-246-2557. 
Include your name, the number in your party, and your time preference. We will confirm by email.  Extra 
tours will be provided as necessary. Please arrive 10-15 minutes ahead of your confirmed tour time, bring a 
mask, and remember to physically distance from others. 
 
Tour Times:  10:00 am  11:00 am  1:00 pm  2:00 pm 

10:30 am  11:30 am  1:30 pm  2:30 pm 
 
 

 

The Re-opening of Forbes Hall Community Centre 
 
It is time to start planning how you will be using Forbes Hall.  We ask those who are planning on restarting any 
activities, contact Ann Dickie, Acting Facilities and Community Co-Ordinator at info@forbeshall.ca or call 250-
246-4079.   
 
The main Kitchen will not be available for use until the end of the summer; however, the new Beverage 
Station will be up and running.  The openable wall dividing the Assembly Hall and the Multi-purpose Room has 
been delayed and will be installed upon its arrival.   
 
The plan is to be back into full programming in September, when some of the previous programs and activities 
will restart. We look forward to the initiation of new programs and activities being organized by both 
individuals and the community.  For more information about developing and initiating programs contact: 
forbeshallprograms@gmail.com or call Shirley Burr at 250-246-1816 
 
We are looking forward to our Library’s wonderful Book & Bake Sale in early August! 
 

Welcome Back, Thetis Island! 
 

The Board of Directors of the Thetis Island Community Association 
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